
Headteacher’s Message 

On Monday, Mrs Hodgson launched anti-bullying week with a special worship. 

It was great to see so many children in odd socks to mark the event.  

Some of the school governors came to an ‘Ethos and Distinctiveness’             

committee meeting earlier this week. They shared a card sent from             

Buckingham Palace, which arrived just before the Queen passed away. The 

churchwardens had sent information and pictures of the hobby horses that 

were made to mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee in June. A picture of it is          

below.  

Finally, don’t forget we’re holding the Fairtrade stall in the main entrance         

tonight after school. There will be a range of items that can be bought. Please 

do come along if you can.  

Have a good weekend. 

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: peace 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

30.11.22—Y5 Advent   

worship—parents wel-

come (9:00am) 

03.12.22—Jingle Jog AM 

08.12.22—Carol Concert 

at St Mary’s Church—6pm 

13.12.22—EYFS Nativity 

Performance 10am 

14.12.22— Y1 and Y2 Na-

tivity Performance 10am 

15.12.22—Christmas 

lunch, if you are a junior 

pay via Eduspot if your 

child usually has a packed 

lunch but would like a 

Christmas Lunch.  

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Number 10 — 18.11.22 
@cop_lane          Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 

PTFA News 

We’re really excited to be doing our ‘Jingle Jog’ on the morning of the 3rd  December. More 

information on the Jingle Jog is further on in this newsletter. We’re also doing our Christmas 

raffle. More details to follow. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that pupils in schools should 

not unfairly be singled out for having afro hair, the Equality and Human Rights 

Commission (EHRC) has said in new guidelines for schools. The EHRC reported 

that rules banning certain styles are likely to be breaking the law. This includes 

styles such as afros, braids, cornrows, plaits, locks and head coverings. The new 

guidance was announced to help schools in England, Scotland and Wales ensure 

their hair policies are fair. The children considered the question, ‘Should we ever 

have to change our appearance?’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the 

last page of this newsletter. 

Reflection Time 

‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 

                                                                                                                1 Corinthians  16:14 

This week in our worship, we talked about anti-bullying week. Mrs Hodgson led us in a special 
worship. The children about what bullying is. The children then talked about why it was important 
to be kind. For example, it helps them to be kind too, it can help people to concentrate as good 
chemicals in the brain are released and kindness helps people feel that they belong. The children 
thought about being a ripple of kindness at Cop Lane.  

 

   

   

 



 

 

Governor Update 

 A meeting of the ‘Ethos and Distinctiveness Committee’ was held on the 14th November 

at 1:00pm. The impact of the meeting was:  

• Governors received an overview of the new RE syllabus  

• Governors received an update on the changes to the SIAMs inspection framework  

• Governors discussed equality and diversity and working towards the quality marks  

 

Fundraiser for Brain Cancer 

One of our Y5 pupils and some of his friends will be walking 13 miles from    
Lytham to Fleetwood to raise money for a relative, who is currently battling 
brain cancer.  The family/friends and public are donating and organising various 
events to raise money to help with further treatment for both Dave and other 
patients battling this cancer. If you can help and support one of our pupils with 
this very worthwhile cause, please use the following link: 
 

 https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/copitfordave?
utm_term=d7a5PBpVj 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/copitfordave?utm_term=d7a5PBpVj
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/copitfordave?utm_term=d7a5PBpVj
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Please see the menu above for an upcoming ‘Christmas’ Special lunch.  If your junior child/
children usually have a packed lunch, and would like to have the special lunch, please pay £2.35 
via the Eduspot link.  If your child usually has a school dinner, they will automatically have the 

special lunch. 

If your Infant child has a packed lunch and would like the lunch, just contact the office and they 
can be added on for the day, no payment is required as all infants are on universal free school 

lunches. 

DEADLINE FOR PAYMENT/INFANT REQUEST:- FRIDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2022 

SPECIAL LUNCH IS ON THURSDAY 15TH DECEMBER 2022 



 

 

 

 



Don’t forget, if you need childcare after 
school B.O.O.S.H Club still have places 
available MONDAY TO THURSDAY. Please 
email booshchildcare@gmail.com or 
phone: 07341898448 if you would like to 
enquire about a place. 




